
Welcoming, serving and growing in Jesus 

 

February 6, 2022 

 

Order of Service 
 

Greeting/ 

Announcements 

Kerry Cole 
 

Song Leader 

Jon Ewing 
 

#943 (2 times) 
 

#100 

 

Prayer 

Braden Keener 
 

#299 
 

#12 

 

The Lord’s Supper 

Paul Lines 
 

#29 

 

Contribution 

Paul Lines 
 

#68 
 

Message 

Bill McFarland 
 

How Deep the Father’s Love 

 

Prayer 

Jon Ewing 
 

#663 (v.1,2,4) 

 
You are the light of 

the world. A city set 

on a hill cannot be 

hidden. 

(Matt. 5:14) 
 

   

This Week 

 Our plans for the past week were put in perspective by 
reminders of what we control and what we don’t.  We hope this 
week goes better for our friends who have been dealing with 
sickness.  We also hope that everyone made it through the winter 
weather in good shape.  I’ve noticed that it sure looks pretty from 
the inside out, and that it starts feeling heavy real quickly in a 
shovel, and that I sure appreciate those who work around the clock 
to clear our roads (in other words, thanks Colton!).  We’re having 
our lot worked on and it’ll be ready by Sunday. 

 We’re starting a new series in our Sunday auditorium class this 
week.  I can illustrate its importance with this question:  Do you ever 
wonder, “If God is in control and at work in the world, why are there 
so many ways in which it looks like he isn’t?”  If so, you’re not the 
first, and you’re not alone.  So, we’re going to examine the little book 
of Habakkuk for these next few weeks.  It’s like a much briefer Job 
and a longer Psalm 73.  It’s worth thinking over just for the 
prophet’s closing statements!  But it’s also very relevant, and quite 
challenging.  Be sure to join us for the class if you’re not already in 
another one. 

 And this week (hopefully!) we’ll get started with our line of 
thought with regard to our selection of additional deacons.  
Wednesday evening we’ll begin a series of three classes on this 
theme.  It will be a combined class for all of us from youth up.  This 
is an important aspect of our life together.  I’ve noticed that in the 
instances I can find in the scriptures where responsible servants 
were given to the church, it was a relief to the church, not further 
pressure upon it.  It was followed by joy, fruitfulness, and peace.  I 
expect it to be that way for us too. 

 Valuable aspects of our fellowship continued on last week, and 
we anticipate that they will this week as well.  For example, some 
called several others to check on them.  Some helped families who 
were coping with illness.  Some reached across generations in a Ties 
That Bind friendship.  Some got some quiet time and used it to catch 
up with our daily Bible readings.  Some worked on Bible class 
materials.  Some prayed for someone who is bearing a burden.  For 
all these things and many others, we’re grateful. 

       --Bill         

   



THIS WEEK… 

 

 Sunday evening we meet at 5 p.m. 

 Thursday Ladies Bible Class will meet on 
February 9th at 10:30 a.m.  Ann Theisen-
Barganier will be speaking about her recent 
mission trip to Malawi. 

 Quilters will meet at 9:00 a.m. and Card 
Makers at 9:30 am.   

2-07 Denzil Raines 

2-07 Yvonne Tindall 

2-08 Constance Jackson 

2-08 Allen McCann 

2-08 Christina Snitker 

2-09 Verl Duncan 

2-09 Betty Glenn 

2-10 Kirsten McFarland 

2-10 Mary Jo Rookstool 

2-11 Dylan Girdley 

2-11 Julie Kelley 

2-11 Claudia Morrison 

2-11 Elijah Morrison 

2-13 Clarence Feeney 

2-13 Brent Looney 

2-14 Jammie Davis 

2-14 Gaylen Jones 

2-15 Hazel Cox 

2-15 Carter Schwartz 

2-16 Gerri Dickens 

2-16 Karen Duncan 

2-16 Jon Ewing 

2-17 Barney Crawford 

2-17 Colton Orum 

For The Record 
January 30th 

 

Bible Study:                  193 
Morning:            235 
Evening:              108 
Wednesday (2-02)            -- 
Contribution:            $9,473 
Weekly Avg.          $12,797 

We are honored that you 
joined us today.  We hope 
you will be blessed by your 

time with us.  We have a 
nursery with a nursing 

mother’s room and a cry/
training room for your 

convenience if you have 
small children.  Please click 
on the barcode on the front 

of the bulletin to leave a 
record of your attendance.  

We hope you can stay around 
for a few minutes so we have 
the opportunity to meet you. 

WORKS WE SUPPORT 

Joey & Tammy Treat,  
Northern Marianna Islands 

(They live in Guam.) 
 

Steven Ashcraft,  
West Africa Mission 

 

Voice of Truth International 
 

Charles Renfro,  
Latin American Missions 

 

Churches of Christ  
Disaster Relief 

 

Fair Haven  
Children’s Home 

 

“In Search of the Lord’s Way” 
7 AM Sundays KOLR TV 10 

 

“KNOW YOUR BIBLE” 

Carl & Yvonne Tindall Yvonne 
has been moved to The Manor at 
Creekside, her and Carl have 

adjoining rooms.  They can’t answer their 
home phone but they do have their cell with 
them. Their cell number is #417-840-9542 

Illene Birdsong’s outpatient eye surgery 

has been rescheduled to March 2nd. 

Kim Maples needs prayers for healing. 

Mike Thurlkill results from his CT scan 

showed a small aneurism that the doctor will 

check again in two years. 
 

 Continued prayers for health: 

Barney & Debbie Crawford,  John 

Mahon,  Brian & Samantha York,  

Justin Hatfield,  Scheryl Larimore, 

Karen Duncan,  Dennis & Carolyn 

Smith,  Vanessa (Lucile High’s grand-

daughter),  Ruth Raines,  Alice Daniels,  

Vernon Stern  (Shirlane Horton’s brother), 

Marge Langston (Virginia Hayter’s mom),  

Gerry Tassett (Lora Luna’s mom),  Meshell 

Fox (Coyeatte Ewing’s sister),  David High 

(Lucile’s son),  Vicky Thomas (Tommy & Betty 

Grabber’s niece),   Elizabeth Lilly,  Wanda 

Lou Hurd (Nancy Snider’s cousin),  Beverly 

Hammond (Coyeatte Ewing’s mom),  Sandie 

Shelby (Lucile High’s niece),  Sherrie Stern 

(Shirlane Horton’s sister),  John Alspaugh 

(Ruth Lund’s brother),  Linda (Sue Aherin’s 

sister-in-law),  Jammie Davis,  Orvilla 

Blackburn,  Ethan (The Hannah’s nephew) 

Shut-Ins 
 

Barbara Barnes, Pat Blackburn, Ron Bower,             

Mary Bratcher, Don Essex, Wanda Frost,                   

Betty Grabber, Doris Iorg, Hazel McDonald, 

Clarence & Ola Jean Feeney, Jim & Ruth Reaves, 

Dennis & Carolyn Smith, Doris Tobler 
 

Nursing Homes 
 

Ann Freeze, Wayne Harmon 

Virginia Morgan, Sandra Pingenot, Nancy Snider 

Men’s Fellowship 

Chili Lunch 

February 19th / 11:00am - 1:00pm 
Sign up sheet is on the information desk 

You do not have to bring anything to attend,                  

but if you want to, you can sign up for chili, drinks,     

desserts or condiments listed on the sign up sheet.  

The next opportunity for 

Feeding the 
Homeless/

Underprivileged 

February 27th 

 
 

 

 

 

2-08  Raymond & Alice Daniels - 53 years 

2-10  Ron & Lisa Stokes - 38 years 

2-10  Tom & Tiffany Meeks - 32 years 

2-14  Don & Linda Tracy - 53 years 

2-15  Kevin & Connie Westerman - 36 years 

2-24  Kenny & Debra Davis - 49 years 

2-27  Bob & Betty Stockstill - 68 years 

2-28  Clinton & Betty Holden - 64 years 

 

                             
 

 
 

Ladies who Brunch                     
***IN HATS***  

 

February 26, 2022             

9am - 11am 
 

FOOD-FUN-FELLOWSHIP 

Nothing to bring except yourself! 

In order to have enough              
food and drinks; 

 

PLEASE SIGN THE LIST AT THE 
INFORMATION DESK 

Thank you for the 

cards and calls I 

received on my   

birthday and for all the 

prayers while I was sick.  

I love and miss you,    

   Bonnie Cole 

 Thank you for all the 
 wonderful cards that 
I received on my birthday.  I 
enjoyed them so much! 

      Illene Birdsong 

“But grow in the grace and 

knowledge of our Lord and 

Savior Jesus Christ. To him 

be the glory both now and 

to the day of eternity.” 
         2 Peter 3:18 

 


